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An American Public Works Association Accredited Public Works Department

Inspection Summary
Permit #: PRPWFR20171746, Public Works Infrastructure Permit - Residential
 Manor at Stoney Creek 2nd - street, storm, sewer and water
Address:

This work has been inspected and the inspection results noted below. Please call for re-inspection
once all corrective actions have been completed. Do not cover any work until approved.

Inspection Item:
Inspection: Inspector: Outcome: Date:

PW-Grading/Excavation/Fill
Inspection

Brice Lawson Partial Thursday,
August 17,
2017

Informational
1 Brice Lawson 08/09/2017 2:45 PM

Spalding Excavating began digging the temporary sediment basin. They are stipping and
stock piling the top soil on the central part of the site. I spoke with Jason regarding the
detention basin and he plans to build it after the cut is made in that location.

Informational
2 Brice Lawson 08/17/2017 10:02 AM

Spalding has roughed in the detention basin in the southwest corner of the site. They are
performing a fill in the south portion of the site. They have roughed in the temporary
sediment basin located on the north edge of the site.

Informational
3 Brice Lawson 08/17/2017 3:45 PM

Spalding began stockpiling large rock and dirt west of the temporary sediment basin.

PW-Sanitary Sewer
Construction Inspection

Brice Lawson Partial Thursday,
August 17,
2017

Informational
1 Brice Lawson 08/17/2017 3:24 PM

Redford continued installing the 15" SDR 26 between MH A-3 and MH A-4. They connected
this pipe to the existing 15" SDR 26 pipe that was previously installed under Stoney Creek
Dr. They made these connections with two Strong Back Ferncos. They installed the wye
with an anode for lot 65.
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MH A-1 appears to be 17.5' from top of lid to the FL Out. The plans show this to be at 15'. I
brought this to Gene Williams attention and he thought it would fine. I let him know that
the pipe would be over 15' deep in this location and he thought it would be fine.

PW-Grading/Excavation/Fill
Inspection

Brice Lawson Partial Thursday,
August 17,
2017

Informational
1 Brice Lawson 08/09/2017 2:45 PM

Spalding Excavating began digging the temporary sediment basin. They are stipping and
stock piling the top soil on the central part of the site. I spoke with Jason regarding the
detention basin and he plans to build it after the cut is made in that location.

Informational
2 Brice Lawson 08/17/2017 10:02 AM

Spalding has roughed in the detention basin in the southwest corner of the site. They are
performing a fill in the south portion of the site. They have roughed in the temporary
sediment basin located on the north edge of the site.

PW-Sanitary Sewer
Construction Inspection

Brice Lawson Partial Thursday,
August 17,
2017

Informational
1 Brice Lawson 08/17/2017 10:22 AM

Redford continued installing the 15" SDR 26 between MH A-3 towards MH A-4. They
installed the wyes with anodes for lots 64, 86 and 87. They were backfilling part of this
main.

Comments:
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